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Autumn Term 2018 
Dates for your Diary 

Mon 29th Oct School reopens  

Fri 2nd  Nov  Family Friday 9-9.30a.m./Stay and Play 
Ms Lilley’s class 9-10a.m.   

Mon 12th Nov Parental Consultation meetings   

Tues 13th Nov Parental Consultation meetings  

Thurs 15th  Nov Y2/3 Collective Worship 9.15a.m. all 
welcome 

Wed 21st Nov Broth and Stottie afternoon 3.00pm  

Fri 30th Nov  Celebration worship 1.45p.m. parents 
and families welcome 

Tues 4th Dec Phototronics – individual photographs 
and siblings ( including younger siblings 
who have not yet started school)  

Thurs 6th Dec Y1 class Collective Worship 9.15a.m. all 
welcome 

Thurs 6th Dec 
NEW EVENT  

Tree Lighting at Seaton Holme 3.30pm  
All families welcome  

Fri 7th Dec Family Friday 9-9.30a.m./Stay and Play 
Ms Lilley’s class 9-10a.m 

Fri 30th Nov Non-uniform day (donations in aid of 
Christmas Fair)  

Fri 14th Dec  Christmas Fair 2.30p.m. School Hall 

Mon 17th Dec YR KS1 Nativity time to be confirmed 
PM 

Tues 18th Dec YR KS1 Nativity time to be confirmed 
AM 

Wed 19th Dec 
Date to be 
confirmed 

Advent Service St. Mary’s 2.15p.m. All 
welcome 

Wed 19th   Dec  Christmas Party/Disco – YR/1/2 4.45-
5.45p.m. Y3/4/5/6 6-7p.m. 

Fri 22nd  Dec  Non-uniform day (in aid of School Fund) 

Fri 22nd  Dec School closes for Christmas break 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Backpacks 
After half term backpacks will not be allowed in school.  Children 

will be required to bring a book bag (thin flat bag such as the 
school one on the Tesco Uniform website) and a drawstring PE 
bag.  Backpacks do not fit into children’s lockers and therefore 

they are left half open with children’s possessions on show.  
This has resu 

 
 
 
 
 
 

lted in corridors looking very untidy and a hazard for childr en 
tripping up.     

 

 
Boys Football  

Easington   1 Wingate 1 

Easington   0 Lady of the Rosary 1 

Easington   3 Cotsford 1 

 
Lateness 
A reminder that after half term we will be introducing a late 
book.  Parents must come into school with their child if they 
are late and complete the late book to register your childs 
arrival in school.    
Thank you  
Mr Appleby  
 
Family Friday  
A reminder that Family Friday will be taking place the first 
week back after half term.  Unfortunately Ms Lilley is out of 
school that day so Family Friday in Reception class is 
cancelled this month.   

Attendance 

Star Pupils  Friday 19th October 2018 

Ms Lilley’s Class Jake Thorburn 

Mr Beresford’s Class Amy Harrison 

Miss Wiseman’s Class Emily Wood 

Miss Swan /  
Mrs Mayer’s Class 

Isabelle Rutherford 

Mr Churchill’s Class Lily Rose Webley 

Mr Appleby’s 
Special Book  

Josh Ebblewhite 

Pupils Pupil Boys Football Team / Lucie Price  

 

Ms Lilley’s Class 90.9 

Mr Beresford’s Class 98.8 

Miss Wiseman’s Class 93.3 

Miss Swan /  
Mrs Mayer’s Class 

97.8 

Mr Churchill’s Class 96.5 

 
Backpacks  
A reminder that after half term backpacks will not be 
allowed in school.  
 
Year 1  
We currently have a student from Shotton Hall SCITT in our 
Year 1 class. Part of her placement involves the teaching of 
some lessons which Miss Dunleavy will be completing after 
half term.  Mr Beresford will mentor Miss Dunleavy during 
her placement.   
 
Year 3 / 4 Worship  
Thank you to everyone who joined us at Miss Swan’s Class 
Worship on Thursday. It was great to see so many of you 
there.  The children were fantastic and as always gave us 
an important message to think about.   
Mr Churchill  
 
PTA  
We now have a PTA in school.  The members are as 
follows:  
Sharon Davies, Elaine Mitchell, Catherine Wilkes, Rebecca 
Diston, Anne Day, Robert Atherton, Laura Ruddell. 
During the year the PTA will be supporting the school in 
organising a wide range of different events.  Watch this 
space……… 
 
End of half term  
As our first half term draws to a close I would like to say 
thank you to everyone for your unwavering support in all 
areas of school life.  From Family Fridays, Collective 
Worships and our charity events the support is simply 
fantastic.  We hope you have a great half term break and 
we will see you on Monday 29th October for another 
hardworking, fun and rewarding half term.  
Thank you  
Mr Appleby and all staff  
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